Dear Parents
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year we do have peanut allergies in our classroom. In order to make the environment a more allergy aware setting for our students, I am asking that no nut or peanut snacks be brought in. This will cut down on possible exposure with contact in our classroom setting. If your child does bring peanut butter for lunch, we are able to control more of the seating and exposure in the cafeteria.
I also ask if you bring birthday snacks, to make them store bought with the ingredients listed. I really appreciate everyone’s help with this in our classroom.
Please let me know if you have any specific questions. I have already talked with the students about allergies and being aware of what they are eating in the classroom.
Thank you all again for your support!
Ms. Moffett
